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travel and to live in places such as Paris, France and Jerusalem, Israel. Amidst all, pens, papers and books have
always proven loyal companions. And she won’t lie... chocolate has always helped too! She strives to keep exploring the
world through books as well as further travel experiences that will ensure continued growth. You can read about some of
her experiences in Jerusalem at www.aneasterinjerusalem.blogspot.com. EXCERPT FROM THE BOOK Iranians are very unhappy
with the Shah’s rule, leading many people to protest. Ever ready to stand up for what was right, Marjane is always
pleading to join her parents in political demonstrations, which they refuse due to her young age. However, we find that
Satrapi can also have a rebellious side, as proven in the incident in which she has her maid Mehri accompany her to a
demonstration on the worst day they could’ve gone: Black Friday. Indeed, Marjane’s mother slaps them both when they
return home, as this was the day when so many people had died in one neighborhood that a rumor spread that it was
Israeli soldiers who had attacked them, when indeed it had been their own who attacked. (Persepolis 1, pg. 38-39)
Things start to look up when the Shah finally leaves his post, overthrown by the 1979 Islamic Revolution, leading the
whole country to rejoice. Marjane meets two political prisoners who are released after the Shah’s departure: two
Communists named Siamak and Moshen. Buy a copy to keep reading!
Persepolis 2 Marjane Satrapi 2008-05-09 The great-granddaughter of Iran's last emperor and the daughter of ardent
Marxists continues her description of growing up in Tehran, a country plagued by political upheaval and vast
contradictions between public and private life, in a memoir told in the form of a graphic novel. Reprint. 50,000 first
printing.
English Linguistics Thomas Herbst 2010 This book provides an introduction to central areas of English linguistics. The
book consists of six large sections: language and linguistics - sounds - words - sentences - utterances - applied
linguistics. Each of these sections is subdivided into a number of chapters, some of which address beginners, some of
which are intended for more advanced students. The book is written from a foreign student's perspective of the English
language, i.e. aspects relevant to foreign language teaching and didactics are especially focussed on. The book also
provides basic facts concerning the history of the language and differences between British and American English. The
main idea is to demonstrate that usually in linguistics there is not just one way of describing certain facts. This is
why each section contains a chapter written for beginners providing a broad outline of the area and introducing the
basic terminology for each field. The other chapters in each section highlight certain linguistic facts in more detail
and give an idea of how particular theories account for them. The book can thus be used from the first semester onwards
but is also intended to serve as an importantstudy aidfor final B.A.-examinations. Key features comprehensive
introduction to the fundamentals of English linguistics highly accessible through a strongly didactic, reader-friendly
orientation
The Master and Margarita Mikhail Bulgakov 1967 Introduction by Simon Franklin; Translation by Michael Glenny "From the
Hardcover edition."
The Sandman Alisa Kwitney 2003-09 Chronicles Neil Gaimain's comic book series "The Sandman," examining the stories and
the varying artistic styles while also providing previously unpublished illustrations and comments by Gaiman.
Dark Roots Cate Kennedy 2008-02-12 “Heartbreakingly detailed . . . vibrant—and vital” prize-winning stories by an
Australian contributor to The New Yorker (Entertainment Weekly). In this “coolly exact . . . sharp, evocative and often
poetic” collection of award-winning short fiction, Cate Kennedy daringly travels to the deepest depths of the human
psyche to explore the collision between simmering inner lives, the cold outside world, and the hidden motivations that
propel us all to act (The New York Times Book Review). Kennedy captures entire lives, expertly documenting the risks
and compromises made in both forging and escaping relationships. Her “17 standout stories” are populated by people on
the brink: whether it’s a woman floundering with her own loss and emotional immobility as her lover lies in a coma; a
neglected wife who cannot convince her husband of the truth about his two brutish, shamelessly libidinous friends; or a
married woman who comes to realize that her too-tight wedding ring isn’t the only thing that’s stuck in her
relationship (Elle). Each character must make a choice and none is without consequence—even the smallest decisions have
the power to destroy or renew, to recover and relinquish. Devastating, evocative, richly comic, and “full of
provocative messages, tantalizingly revealed”, Dark Roots deftly unveils the traumas that incite us to desperate
measures and the coincidences that drive our lives (O, The Oprah Magazine). “With an effortless talent for the comic
and the chilling, Cate Kennedy has crafted stories that are sly, seductive, and surprising. A standout debut” (Alicia
Erian, author of Towelhead).
Women of Sand and Myrrh Hanan al-Shaykh 2013-04-10 A powerful and moving novel, by the Arab worlds leading woman
novelist, about four women coping with the insular, oppressive society of an unnamed desert state.
A Rush of Wings Laura E. Weymouth 2021-11-16 For fans of Serpent & Dove and A House of Salt and Sorrows comes a
“transportive and beautiful” (Chloe Gong, New York Times bestselling author of These Violent Delights) romantic fantasy
about an untrained witch who must unlock her power to free her brothers from a terrible curse and save her home.
Rowenna Winthrop has always known there’s magic within her. But though she hears voices on the wind and possesses
unusual talents, her mother Mairead believes Rowenna lacks discipline, and refuses to teach her the craft that keeps
their Scottish village safe. And when Mairead dies a sinister death, it seems Rowenna’s only chance to grow into her
power has died with her. Then, on a fateful, storm-tossed night, Rowenna rescues a handsome stranger named Gawen from a
shipwreck, and her mother miraculously returns from the dead. Or so it appears. The resurrected Mairead is nothing like
the old one. To hide her new monstrous nature, she turns Rowenna’s brothers and Gawen into swans and robs Rowenna of
her voice. Forced to flee, Rowenna travels to the city of Inverness to find a way to break the curse. But monsters take
many forms, and in Inverness, Rowenna is soon caught in a web of strangers who want to use her raw magic for their own
gain. If she wishes to save herself and the people she loves most, Rowenna will have to take her fate into her own
hands and unlock the power that has evaded her for so long.
Safe Area Goražde Joe Sacco 2007 In late 1995 and early 1996, cartoonist/reporter Joe Sacco travelled four times to
Gorazde, a UN-designated safe area during the Bosnian War, which had teetered on the brink of obliteration for three
and a half years. Still surrounded by Bosnian Serb forces, the mainly Muslim people of Gorazde had endured heavy
attacks and severe privation to hang on to their town while the rest of Eastern Bosnia was brutally 'cleansed' of its
non-Serb population. But as much as SAFE AREA GORAZDE is an account of a terrible siege, it presents a snapshot of
people who were slowly letting themselves believe that a war was ending and that they had survived. Since it was first
published in 2000, SAFE AREA GORAZDE has been recognized as one of the absolute classics of graphic non-fiction. We are
delighted to publish it in the UK for the first time, to stand beside Joe Sacco's other books on the Cape list PALESTINE, THE FIXER and NOTES FROM A DEFEATIST.
Monsters Are Afraid of the Moon Marjane Satrapi 2006-09-05 When Marie brings the moon into her bedroom, it scares away
the monsters who have tormented her but also causes problems which only the village cats can help solve.
Caramelo Sandra Cisneros 2013-04-30 Every year, Ceyala “Lala” Reyes' family—aunts, uncles, mothers, fathers, and Lala's
six older brothers—packs up three cars and, in a wild ride, drive from Chicago to the Little Grandfather and Awful
Grandmother's house in Mexico City for the summer. Struggling to find a voice above the boom of her brothers and to
understand her place on this side of the border and that, Lala is a shrewd observer of family life. But when she starts
telling the Awful Grandmother's life story, seeking clues to how she got to be so awful, grandmother accuses Lala of
exaggerating. Soon, a multigenerational family narrative turns into a whirlwind exploration of storytelling, lies, and
life. Like the cherished rebozo, or shawl, that has been passed down through generations of Reyes women, Caramelo is
alive with the vibrations of history, family, and love. From the winner of the 2019 PEN/Nabokov Award for Achievement
in International Literature.
They Called Us Enemy - Expanded Edition George Takei 2020-08-26 The New York Times bestselling graphic memoir from
actor/author/activist George Takei returns in a deluxe edition with 16 pages of bonus material! Experience the forces
that shaped an American icon -- and America itself -- in this gripping tale of courage, country, loyalty, and love.
George Takei has captured hearts and minds worldwide with his magnetic performances, sharp wit, and outspoken
commitment to equal rights. But long before he braved new frontiers in STAR TREK, he woke up as a four-year-old boy to
find his own birth country at war with his father's -- and their entire family forced from their home into an uncertain
future. In 1942, at the order of President Franklin D. Roosevelt, every person of Japanese descent on the west coast
was rounded up and shipped to one of ten "relocation centers," hundreds or thousands of miles from home, where they
would be held for years under armed guard. THEY CALLED US ENEMY is Takei's firsthand account of those years behind
barbed wire, the terrors and small joys of childhood in the shadow of legalized racism, his mother's hard choices, his
father's tested faith in democracy, and the way those experiences planted the seeds for his astonishing future. What
does it mean to be American? Who gets to decide? George Takei joins cowriters Justin Eisinger & Steven Scott and artist
Harmony Becker for the journey of a lifetime.
Persepolis Donald Newton Wilber 1989 Looks at the excavations on this ancient site and provides information on the
people who lived there.
Summary of "Educated" By Tara Westover - Free book by QuickRead.com QuickRead Want more free books like this? Download
our app for free at https://www.QuickRead.com/App and get access to hundreds of free book and audiobook summaries. The
captivating memoir of a woman who grew up isolated from society, abused by her family, and despite zero childhood
education, she broke the restraints of her father’s twisted worldly views and earned her Ph.D. at Cambridge and Harvard
University. Born on a rural farm in Idaho to strict Mormon parents, Tara Westover spent her childhood and teen years
working in her father’s junkyard and helping her mother create herbal medicine while attending a small, devout church.
Tara’s parents were skeptical of public education, medical institutions, and the government’s role in the lives of its
citizens. This skepticism led to their self-sufficient lifestyle, homeschooling their children and even tending to
serious burns and injuries with herbal remedies. Plagued with physical and emotional violence, Tara’s household became
a space filled with turmoil and brutality. As Tara grew older, she gained a curiosity about the world beyond her family
and set out to receive higher education. Going against her father’s wishes, Tara attended Brigham Young University, a
Mormon college in Utah, and eventually went on to study at Cambridge University and complete a fellowship at Harvard.
As Tara continued her education, her home life became more abusive and violent, eventually forcing her to make the
difficult decision to choose between her family and education.
Crescent: A Novel Diana Abu-Jaber 2004-05-17 Never married, living with an Iraqi-immigrant uncle and devoted dog, and
working as a chef in a Lebanese restaurant, thirty-nine-year-old Sirine finds her life turned upside down by a handsome
Arabic literature professor who not only awakens unexpected feelings but also stirs up memories of her parents and
questions about her Arab-American identity. By the author of Arabian Jazz. Reprint. 25,000 first printing.
Becoming a Category of One Joe Calloway 2009-08-24 A revised and updated edition of the bestselling "no-nonsense guide
to beating the competition."-Publisher's Weekly Becoming a Category of One reveals how extraordinary companies do what
they do so well and gives you the tools and ideas to help your business emulate their success. Packed with real case
studies and personal reflections from successful business leaders, it helps you apply the best practices of the best
companies to set yourself apart from your competitors and turn your business into a market leader. Whether you run a
multinational corporation or a two-person start-up company, the lessons you'll find here apply to any business. This
Second Edition includes a new chapter on "tie breakers," updated examples of today's category of one companies, and
special contributions from business experts, bestselling authors, and CEOs on the future category of one business.
Revised and updated to remain relevant to today's market conditions and new innovations A new edition of the
bestselling title from the author of Indispensable and Work Like You're Showing Off Today's struggling economy puts
even greater importance on the theory and practice of business differentiation This edition includes 20 percent new
material; if you liked the original edition, you'll love this new Second Edition Reliable, proven advice that works for
businesses of any size in any industry Now more than ever, you have to differentiate your business from the competition
to succeed. Becoming a Category of One gives you the blueprint for building your own extraordinary business.
The Sigh Marjane Satrapi 2011-12-07 From the author of Persepolis, comes this illustrated fairy tale. Rose is one of
three daughters of a rich merchant who always brings gifts for his girls from the market. One day Rose asks for the
seed of a blue bean, but he fails to find one for her. She lets out a sigh in resignation, and her sigh attracts the
Sigh, a mysterious being that brings the seed she desired to the merchant. But every debt has to be paid, and every
gift has a price, and the Sigh returns a year later to take the merchant's daughter to a secret and distant palace.
Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2008 Wise, often funny, sometimes heartbreaking, IPersepolis: The Story of a Childhood
/Itells the story of Marjane Satrapi's life in Tehran from the ages of six to fourteen, years that saw the overthrow of
the Shah's regime, the triumph of the Islamic Revolution and the devastating effects of war with Iraq.
A Child's Life and Other Stories Phoebe Gloeckner 2000 A collection of sexually graphic cartoons depicting child sexual
abuse, and other sexually related topics.
Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2003 A moving account of growing up as a spirited young girl in revolutionary and wartime
Iran - A graphic novel showing the human spirit can fight oppression and death.

"Kill The Black One First" Michael Fuller 2019-02-07 'Absorbing... revealing and affecting. There are pleasures here,
and lessons to be learnt, whatever colour you are' - The Sunday Times 'Michael Fuller is an extraordinary man with a
remarkable and interesting story' - Helen Mirren A story about race, identity, belonging and displacement, "Kill the
Black One First" is the memoir from Michael Fuller - Britain's first ever black Chief Constable, whose childhood in
care and career in policing is not only a stark representation of race relations in the UK, but also a unique morality
tale of how humanity deals with life's unfairness. Hoping to tackle injustice and create change from within, Michael
joined the police force. There, he experienced racism and inequality, from colleagues shouting racist insults, to the
Brixton Riots where 'Kill the black one first!' was yelled from the crowds. Determined, despite everything, not to turn
and walk away, he rose through the ranks and made his way to the very top. "Kill the Black One First" is an unflinching
account of a life in policing during a tumultuous period, and how one man set out, against the odds, to try and belong.
Fun Home Alison Bechdel 2007 A memoir done in the form of a graphic novel by a cult favorite comic artist offers a
darkly funny family portrait that details her relationship with her father--a funeral home director, high school
English teacher, and closeted homosexual.
Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2003 The great-granddaughter of Iran's last emperor and the daughter of ardent Marxists
describes growing up in Tehran in a country plagued by political upheaval and vast contradictions between public and
private life. Reprint. 75,000 first printing.
Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2003 The great-granddaughter of Iran's last emperor and the daughter of ardent Marxists
describes growing up in Tehran in a country plagued by political upheaval and vast contraditions between public and
private life.
One Hundred Demons Lynda Barry 2002 A collection of twenty comic strips celebrates the Buddhist challenge to overcome
one hundred demons in a lifetime with such offerings as "Dancing," "Dogs," and "Magic," which follow the author's
misadventures with adolescence, family, and relationships.
The Autograph Man Zadie Smith 2003-08-12 Alex-Li Tandem sells autographs. His business is to hunt for names on paper,
collect them, sell them, and occasionally fake them—all to give the people what they want: a little piece of Fame. But
what does Alex want? Only the return of his father, the end of religion, something for his headache, three different
girls, infinite grace, and the rare autograph of forties movie actress Kitty Alexander. With fries. The Autograph Man
is a deeply funny existential tour around the hollow trappings of modernity: celebrity, cinema, and the ugly triumph of
symbol over experience. It offers further proof that Zadie Smith is one of the most staggeringly talented writers of
her generation. Look for her new book Swing Time, coming November 2016.
The Memory of Running Ron McLarty 2005-12-27 "Smithy is an American original, worthy of a place on the shelf just below
your Hucks, your Holdens, your Yossarians." —Stephen King Every so often, a novel comes along that captures the
public’s imagination with a story that sweeps readers up and takes them on a thrilling, unforgettable ride. Ron
McLarty’s The Memory of Running is this decade’s novel. By all accounts, especially his own, Smithson "Smithy" Ide is a
loser. An overweight, friendless, chain-smoking, forty-three-year-old drunk, Smithy’s life becomes completely unhinged
when he loses his parents and long-lost sister within the span of one week. Rolling down the driveway of his parents’
house in Rhode Island on his old Raleigh bicycle to escape his grief, the emotionally bereft Smithy embarks on an epic,
hilarious, luminous, and extraordinary journey of discovery and redemption.
The Complete Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2007 Persepolis is the story of Marjane Satrapi's childhood and coming of age
within a large and loving family in Tehran during the Islamic Revolution; of the contradictions between private life
and public life in a country plagued by political upheaval; of her high school years in Vienna facing the trails of
adolescence far from her family; of her homecoming--both sweet and terrible; and, finally, of her self-imposed exile
from her beloved homeland.
Arabian Jazz Diana Abu-Jaber 2003 Jordanian immigrant Matussem Ramoud and his two daughters live in a poor, mostly
white town in upstate New York, where "ethnics" are few and far between, in this story about the individual search for
self and for home. A first novel. Reprint.
The Getty Villa Marion True 2005 The original Getty Museum, housed in a replica of a Roman Villa on a site overlooking
the Pacific Ocean, is one of Los Angeles's most treasured landmarks. Closed for almost ten years while renovations were
made to the building and the site itself was transformed into a center for the study of antiquities and conservation,
the Getty Villa is now set to open late in 2005. The Getty Villa is a lively history of the Getty Museum, its renowned
antiquities collections, and its growth from a small museum in a ranch house in Malibu to its first home in a building
designed to replicate what we know of the Villa dei Papiri, an ancient Roman villa partially uncovered in Herculaneum.
Most engagingly, this book records the ten-year adventure in reconfiguring a beautiful, but topographically
challenging, site into one that could continue to accommodate the splendid Museum building and also provide for an
outdoor theater, laboratories for conservation work and research, offices for staff and visiting scholars, and an
education program for adults and children. This is a story of architectural imagination, geographical challenges, and
legal hurdles, all of which have resulted in a truly unique and beautiful site. The story is an enlightening and
rewarding one for anyone interested in architecture and in the difficulties posed by building on a grand scale in the
twenty-first century. Beautifully illustrated throughout, the book includes 250 reproductions of works of art,
photographs of both the old and the new Getty Museum, site plans, and architectural elevations.
The Clash of Fundamentalisms Tariq Ali 2003 Depicts the author's viewpoint about the warring Muslim and Christian
"fundamentalist" nations post-September 11, drawing conclusions on American ideologies and promoting a new
enlightenment for the 21st century.
Epileptic David B. 2005 A memoir told in the form of a graphic novel chronicles the author's experiences growing up
with an older brother afflicted with epilepsy and the effects of the disease on the family, and the roots of his career
as a cartoonist.
Hole in My Life Jack Gantos 2004-09-08 The author relates how, as a young adult, he became a drug user and smuggler,
was arrested, did time in prison, and eventually got out and went to college, all the while hoping to become a writer.
An ALA Notable Book. Reprint.
Searching for Hassan Terence Ward 2020-03-10 This “astonishing and deeply poignant” (The Washington Post) memoir of one
man’s search for a beloved family friend explores the depth of Iranian culture and the sweep of its history, and
transcends today’s news headlines to remind us of the humanity that connects us all. Growing up in Tehran in the 1960s,
Terence Ward and his brothers were watched over by Hassan, the family’s cook, housekeeper, and cultural guide. After an
absence of thirty years and much turmoil in Iran, Ward embarks on a quixotic pilgrimage with his family in search of
their lost friend. However, as they set out on this improbable quest with no address or phone number, their only hope
lies in their mother’s small black and white photograph taken decades before. Crossing the vast landscape of ancient
Persia, Ward interweaves its incredibly rich past, while exploring modern Iran’s deep conflicts with its Arab neighbors
and our current administration. Searching for Hassan puts a human face on the long-suffering people of the Middle East
with this inspirational story of an American family who came to love and admire Iran and its culture through their deep
affection for its people. The journey answers the question, “How far would you go for a friend?” Including a revised
preface and epilogue, this new and updated edition continues to demonstrate that Searching for Hassan is as relevant
and timely as ever in shaping conversations and ways of thinking about different cultures both in the US and around the
world.
Dinner with Persephone Patricia Storace 2011-10-19 A New York Times Notable Book of the Year "Full of insights,
marvelously entertaining . . . haunting and beautifully written." --The New York Review of Books "I lived in Athens, at
the intersection of a prostitute and a saint." So begins Patricia Storace's astonishing memoir of her year in Greece.
Mixing affection with detachment, rapture with clarity, this American poet perfectly evokes a country delicately
balanced between East and West. Whether she is interpreting Hellenic dream books, pop songs, and soap operas,
describing breathtakingly beautiful beaches and archaic villages, or braving the crush at a saint's tomb, Storace,
winner of the Whiting Award, rewards the reader with informed and sensual insights into Greece's soul. She sees how the
country's pride in its past coexists with profound doubts about its place in the modern world. She discovers a world in
which past and present engage in a passionate dialogue. Stylish, funny, and erudite, Dinner with Persephone is travel
writing elevated to a fine art--and the best book of its kind since Henry Miller's The Colossus of Maroussi. "Splendid.
Storace's account of a year in Greece combines past and present, legend and fact, in an unusual and delightful whole. "
--Atlantic Monthly
The Complete MAUS Art Spiegelman 2011 Maus I: A Survivor's Tale and Maus II - the complete story of Vladek Spiegelman
and his wife, living and surviving in Hitler's Europe. By addressing the horror of the Holocaust through cartoons, the
author captures the everyday reality of fear and is able to explore the guilt, relief and extraordinary sensation of
survival - and how the children of survivors are in their own way affected by the trials of their parents. A
contemporary classic of immeasurable significance.
Persian Historiography Charles Melville 2012-01-27 Persian literature is the jewel in the crown of Persian culture. It
has profoundly influenced the literatures of Ottoman Turkey, Muslim India and Turkic Central Asia and been a source of
inspiration for Goethe, Emerson, Matthew Arnold and Jorge Luis Borges among others. Yet Persian literature has never
received the attention it truly deserves. "A History of Persian Literature" answers this need and offers a new,
comprehensive and detailed history of its subject. This 18-volume, authoritative survey reflects the stature and
significance of Persian literature as the single most important accomplishment of the Iranian experience. It includes
extensive, revealing examples with contributions by prominent scholars who bring a fresh critical approach to bear on
this important topic. In this volume the Editors offer an indispensable overview of Persian literature's long and rich
historiography. Highlighting the central themes and ideas which inform historical writing, "Persian Historiography"
will be an indispensable source for the historiographical traditions of Iran and the essential guide to the subject.
Palestine Joe Sacco 2001 Uses a comic book format to shed light on the complex and emotionally-charged situation of
Palestinian Arabs, exploring the lives of Israeli soldiers, Palestinian refugees, and children in the Occupied
Territories.
Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2016-06-02 Wise, often funny, sometimes heartbreaking, Persepolis tells the story of Marjane
Satrapi's life in Tehran from the ages of six to fourteen, years that saw the overthrow of the Shah's regime, the
triumph of the Islamic Revolution and the devastating effects of war with Iraq. The intelligent and outspoken child of
radical Marxists, and the great-grandaughter of Iran's last emperor, Satrapi bears witness to a childhood uniquely
entwined with the history of her country. Persepolis paints an unforgettable portrait of daily life in Iran and of the
bewildering contradictions between home life and public life. Amidst the tragedy, Marjane's child's eye view adds
immediacy and humour, and her story of a childhood at once outrageous and ordinary, beset by the unthinkable and yet
buffered by an extraordinary and loving family, is immensely moving. It is also very beautiful; Satrapi's drawings have
the power of the very best woodcuts.
Embroideries Marjane Satrapi 2010-07-06 From the bestselling author of Persepolis comes this humorous and enlightening
look at the sex lives of Iranian women. Embroideries gathers together Marjane's tough-talking grandmother, stoic
mother, glamorous and eccentric aunt and their friends and neighbours for an afternoon of tea-drinking and talk.
Naturally, the subject turns to loves, sex and vagaries of men...
Quicklet on Marjane Satrapi's Persepolis (CliffNotes-like Summary) Natacha Pavlov 2012-02-24 ABOUT THE BOOK Satrapi
enjoyed the art of both writing and drawing and felt combining them were better than choosing one or the other. This is
how, “inspired, Satrapi created a book of black-and-white comic strips about living in Tehran from ages six to 14,”
(www.noteablebiographies.com) and then wrote a second volume chronicling her events in Austria from 14 up until her
return to Iran at age 18, ending with her college years at 25. Since Persepolis was originally written in French, it
“was published in France in two volumes in 2000 and 2001,” and eventually “appeared in the United States in 2003 and
2004.” (www.noteablebiographies.com) In 2007, The Complete Persepolis was published in a single volume, combining
Persepolis 1: The Story of a Childhood and Persepolis 2: The Story of a Return. The books can either be purchased as
single volumes or as ‘one’ volume combining both stories. MEET THE AUTHOR A current San Francisco Bay Area resident,
Natacha Pavlov has been an avid reader and writer since her early years spent growing up in Brussels, Belgium. She
earned her B.A. in Comparative World Literature from San Francisco State University and constantly flirts with the
notion of earning her Master’s/PhD someday. She has French-English non-profit translation experience and looks forward
to increasing her writing through various platforms in the near future. Although the list keeps growing, she has
interest in reading and writing about classics, mythology (of any/all traditions), horror/gothic fiction, 18th and 19th
century French novels, Middle Eastern history and politics (particularly Palestine-Israel) and early Christianity.
Fueled by her culturally diverse heritage, her educational and personal interests have led her to engage in extensive
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